
 

 
 
 

1800 41st Street N-100 
Everett, WA 98203 

 

Via Web Portal  
 
    

 

May 1, 2015 
 
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary    
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 

RESPONSE OF FRONTIER COMMUNICATIONS NORTHWEST INC. TO COMMENTS ON THIRD DRAFT 

RULES GOVERNING ACCESS TO UTILITY POLES, DUCTS, CONDUITS AND RIGHTS-OF-WAY 

 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
Please see the attached comments of Frontier Communications NW Inc. on third draft rules in Docket 
No. U-140621. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 360.367.9144 or by email at 
Cathy.Dahlquist@ftr.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cathy Dahlquist 
Manager, Government & External Affairs 
 
 


